
 

 
Department of Urology 

Flinders Medical Centre 

Flinders Drive, Bedford Park 5042 

South Australia, Australia 

 

 

21 September 2016 

 

 

Professor Makoto Ohori 

Science Editor, Editorial Office 

Baishideng Publishing Group Inc 

World Journal of Clinical Urology 

 

Dear Professor Ohori,  

Re:  “Splenunculi mimicking metastases in a patient with locally advanced prostate 

cancer” (Manuscript no. 28888) 

Thank you for considering the above manuscript for publication in The World Journal of 

Clinical Urology. We appreciate the kind feedback from the reviewers stating that no changes 

needed to be made to the content of the article.  

We have addressed the required changes in the Contact details, Affiliations, Board statement, 

Patient consent, Audio tip, Overall Comments and References.  

Thank you once again for the opportunity to publish in The World Journal of Clinical 

Urology. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Darren Foreman, MBBS, FRACS (Urol) 

Consultant Urology 

Department of Urology 

Flinders University 

Flinders Drive, Bedford Park 5042 

South Australia, Australia 


